
ROLAND PARK K- 8 IB SCHOOL
INVITES YOU TO ATTEND OUR

12TH ANNUAL
INTERNATIONAL

BAZAAR
A celebration of the wide variety of cultures with Roland Park and

in our community. Please join us at this cultural showcase
featuring  food, fun, games, and more!

FEBRUARY 1, 2024
5:00 PM- 6:30 PM

At this time, teachers are beginning to plan grade level booths. We are looking
for parent volunteers to work with teachers and students to coordinate grade

level displays (collection of materials, artifacts, help with set up, etc.).  

Parents, if you are interested in helping or would like to prepare an additional
booth you may find grade level leads or sign up at the following link: 

https://bit.ly/RPBazaar2024 or using the QR code above. 


